
 

 

*******August 1, 2023 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a work session on Tuesday, August 1, 2023.   Commissioner 

Mike Smith, Commissioner Doug Smith, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Culbertson and 

Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; John Jacobson, 

Planning and Zoning Director; Kyle Anderson, Code Enforcement Officer   

 

Members of the Building Codes Committee present: Timothy Smith, Zachary Stoltenberg, Dale Thomas 

and Dave Clevenger  

 

Also present: Joe Herring, Dan Lynch, Justin Kearney 

 

The Board held a joint work session with the Building Codes Committee to discuss code version to use and 

code enforcement options. 

 

Direction was given to staff to move forward with requiring stamped plans affidavit for commercial only, 

issuance of certificate of occupancy for commercial permits and reviewing the 2012 codes for potential 

adoption. 

 

The Board ended the work session at 4:38 p.m. 

 


